
Monday 12  May 2025th None

Tuesday 13  May 2025th None

Wednesday 14  May 2025th U15, U17 & U19 Athletics - TVAC, District Trials, 4pm (Away)

Thursday 15  May 2025th Staff training (Reception to close at 3.30pm)

Friday 16  May 2025th None

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week, we celebrated the achievements and successes of our Year 13s in their Leavers’ Afternoon
on Wednesday. We are delighted to show highlights of the event on page 4, and we hope that the
students enjoyed their day. It has been a pleasure to see the students develop into the incredible
young adults they have become; committed to their subjects and individually all contributing to
making a positive impact in the wider school community. I wish all of our students well in their next
steps, whether that is university, apprenticeships, travelling or employment. I hope that our students
leave us this week with positive memories and the self belief that they can succeed. Best wishes to all
of our Year 13 students - be happy and stay in touch!

To our outgoing, outstanding, student leadership team - we would like to thank you for your hard
work, dedication and commitment to your role in this academic year. It has been truly inspiring to see
you all rise to the responsibility and uphold our community values. Together, you have raised the
standards and expectations of what our student leadership team can achieve. Over the last year, we
have seen you co-ordinate successful tombola and fundraisers, support key events for the school with
professionalism and excellence, and finally, succeed at becoming impressive, respected role models
for your peers. Sincere thanks to Head Students, Taylor Brooks and Deeya Jutla and their deputies:
Gurjeevan Jagdev, Hannah Hillen, Amy Bond and Milly Rogers. Sincere thanks also to our Lead
Students; Isabel McKeown, Adam Hodges, Naomi Fakehinde, Jack Golding Walker and Diana Pascu. 

We are delighted to announce the student leadership team for 2025/2026! Congratulations to Head
students, Angel Owusu and James Van Laar with their deputies: Lydia Kirkham, Adam Haywood,
Summer Axten, Evelyn Bullivant, Rutendo Mateko and Abigail Florey. Our students are looking forward
to starting their handover this term and will formally take their posts in September! 

Best wishes,
     Mr Edwards, Headteacher 

COX GREEN SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

RECENT LETTERS:

YEAR 13 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY - WED 7TH MAY
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https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool/
https://www.instagram.com/coxgreenschool/
https://x.com/CoxGreenSchool


COX GREEN SCHOOL

SCHOOL NEWS

This week, the students’ assemblies focused on the importance of
road safety. Presented by a nominated form group, the students
discussed pedestrian safety, cyclist precautions and how to avoid
dangerous behaviour on the road. The presentations taught the
students that respect and awareness on the roads can prevent

serious accidents and that road safety is everyone’s responsibility. 

Assemblies this week:
Be Respectful
Road Safety

Upcoming Dates
Term Five

Wednesday 21  May 2025st

DofE Bronze Training Day

Thursday 22  May 2025nd

Year 11 Awards Assembly (By invitation only)

Friday 23  May 2025rd

Personal Development (Period 3)
Year 11 Leavers’ and Celebration Afternoon (all students)

End of term (school to close at 3pm)

May Half Term Holiday
Monday 26  May to Friday 30  May 2025th th

Please note that the sports clubs will not run
on the below dates due to coaching

 16  June and 7  July 2025th th



                       Please note that should your 
                        child  become unwell whilst
                     at school, they must come to

                     Student Services. We are
                         having an increasing number
                          of incidents where students
have contacted home directly to arrange
collection. This can cause safeguarding

issues and will be recorded as an
unauthorised absence. Should your child
contact you directly, please ask them to

come to Student Services for support. This
is important  to ensure their safety and
wellbeing while contact home is made. 

COX GREEN SCHOOL
SCHOOL NOTICES

Please remind your child to return their library books
before they go on study leave! It does not matter if
they have had the books for a while - the library will

be pleased to welcome them back to clear your
child’s account!  Books can be returned during the

school day or library opening hours.

Reminder for 
Year 11 and Year 13 Students



COX GREEN SCHOOL
YEAR 13 LEAVERS’ AFTERNOON

On Wednesday, Year 13 gathered together for their special
Leavers’ Afternoon which was filled with celebrations and
memories of their time at Cox Green School. We were delighted
to welcome back, Cox Green Alumni, Malaika Meena, who
kindly presented the awards in the afternoon presentation. The
students had a special assembly with Mr Burrows and the Sixth
Form team, then later enjoyed pizza and refreshments whilst
signing their yearbooks. The students then welcomed their
families to join them for the Leavers’ presentations, where the
students were individually recognised for their achievements in
their subjects. 

Applied Science BTEC Award: Scarlett Cusmans
Biology Award: Alexea Moraitis
Business Studies BTEC Award: Liam Barrowcliff
Business Studies A-Level Award: Jack Birchmore
Chemistry Award: Nethra Umasankar
Criminology Award: Nikki Moore
Psychology Award: Hannah Hillen
English Literature Award: Daani Purewal
Fine Art Award: Holly Cox
Graphics Award: Caitlin Cunningham
Geography Award: Chloe Boore
Government & Politics Award:  Matthew Taylor

History Award: Deeya Jutla
Health & Social Care Award: Orlaith Comfort
IT Award: Malaika Nwachuku
Mathematics Award: Daniel Haywood
Media Award: Logan Kempthorne-Ley Edwards
Music Award: Amy Bond and Adam Hodges
Performing Arts Award: Anela Akoun
Philosophy Award: Muyassar Khaalid
Physical Education Award: Megan Turnbull
Physics Award: Ronnie Bradfield
Spanish Award: Joshua Diaz Rodriguez
Sports BTEC Award: Keelan Hughes

Headteacher’s Award: Emily Buckley
Endeavour Award: Keya Patel

Head of Year Award: Alfie Poots
Students’ Choice Award: Aurangzeb Usmani

Football Performance Award: Euan Hlubanyana



COX GREEN SCHOOL

WHAT WE DID THIS WEEK
Following on from 7HA’s form assembly on 
Friday, Year 7 were challenged by their
peers to complete three acts of kindness! 
7HA taught us that small actions can make
a big difference to someone else’s day and
contribute to our school 
becoming a safe and 
friendly space! Well done
 to Mrs Patterson’s 
nominees for 
their kindness this week. 
Louis helped a new 
student setup their login 
and class project. Amelia 
went above and beyond to support her classmate. And Charlotte
G and Lacey were helpful 
and kind in class to their teacher. 

In PE, the sunshine continued to 
hold and Year 7 enjoyed taking 
part in field sports.

Year 7
Stars of the Week

Year 8
Stars of the Week

Clara Sirot, Ethan Rees, Amelia Khan,
Amelia Martindale-Prater, 
Freyja Nielsen, Ava Mitton, 

Mohit Choudhary, George Bradshaw
and Henry Byrne 

Nominated for their excellent
presentations in the Hawking assembly.

Well done!

Lily Hutton
Nominated for displaying the Cox Green

values and excellent participation in
lessons this week. 

Josie Bishop 
Nominated for great effort in French

class. Well done!

Oliver King
Nominated for his amazing

contributions in Geography this week. 

Maia Chapman, 
Amber Martindale-Prater, 
Rylee Birtchnell, Jody West 

and Aryan Sandhawalia
Nominated for showing good

understanding and hard work on the
‘future tense’ project in French lessons.

Tilly Ellis and Mohib Imam
Nominated for their fantastic work in 

Religious Studies and their positive
attitude towards learning.

Daisy Holland, Sophie Horwood, 
Zofia Jackowska, Maddison McGuire,

Bishan Obhi, Seara Siju 
and Jack Williams

Nominated for their effort and
commitment in Food Technology.

Well done!

In Food Technology, the students had a demonstration from Mrs
Leroy and then created different pasta shapes from scratch! The
students practised using the pasta machine, with Farfalle pasta
being the favourite option to make! In PE with Mr White, the
students practised tennis.

Year 7

Year 8



COX GREEN SCHOOL

WHAT WE DID THIS WEEK

Year 10

Year 9
Stars of the Week

Year 10
Stars of the Week

Year 9

Aneeza Pal and Timothy Chan 
Nominated for their fantastic attitude

to learning and continued effort in
their French lessons.

Yuvan Rajesh, Jack Green, 
Cameron Hart and AJ Paterson

Nominated for their incredible work in
Music. Mr Forster was thrilled with

their effort singing together as a band
for the first time - Well done!

Klenam Gemegah 
and Oliver Rankin

Nominated for their great readings in
class and effort in literacy this week. 

Abby Dobson 
and Leo Moran

Nominated for their excellent
contributions in their Spanish lessons. 

Hannah Ellis 
and Talea Moraitis

Nominated for their excellent work in
Music. Well done!

Lucas Richardson
Nominated for great focus and effort 

in Science. 

Dylan Folan-Murtagh
Nominated for being kind and

respectful.

Elyssa Webster
Nominated for excellent work in English.

Well done!

Grace Watkins
Nominated by Miss Winchcombe for

going above and beyond to improve her
exam literacy in Science. 

Year 9 cooked chicken for the first
time! The students were given the
option to make either a chicken
curry or a stuffed chicken breast
with cream cheese and tomatoes.
The students learned about food
safety and practised using a cooking
thermometer to ensure the chicken
was cooked thoroughly. In Music,
Year 9 studied group performances
and perfected their singing
techniques. Mr Forster was
impressed with their team effort
and several of the students earned
‘Star of the Week’ for their
performances. Well done all!

This week, we wish our Year 10 
students well as they undertake their 
mock exams. While Year 10 are busy 
with their exams, we have enclosed a 
summary of upcoming local careers’ events 
suitable for the year group to attend:

Year 10 Taster Days:

Slough and Langley College - Monday 30  June @ 9.30amth

BCA College - Wednesday 2  July @ 9.30am or 1.30pmnd

Strode’s College - Monday 7  or Tuesday 8  July @ 9amth th

Windsor College - Wednesday 9  July @ 10am or 1pmth

Register here 

https://www.windsor-forest.ac.uk/about-us/events-and-open-days/


WHAT WE DID THIS WEEK
As the students are now focused on revision in their lessons, for 
the next few weeks, we will include some photos capturing the 
students enjoying some downtime during their breaks. Photos are 
taken by the students themselves, with full creative licence! 

COX GREEN SCHOOL

Year 11
Year 11

Stars of the Week
Nelly Delinger

Nominated by Ms Chate for being a 
fabulous student photographer and
supporting the newsletter this week.

Thank you for your help!

Luca Ivaldi 
Nominated for supporting his

classmates' English revision by leading
the class through key quotes.

Year 13


